Dear Samir and John,

I'm emailing in objection to raising the roof peak and dormers to 7 Daleham Mews.

The 'dormers' are very large and imposing and they will not improve or enhance the Conservation Area. There has been a large amount of development on the mews over the last few years that have detracted from the rich heritage of the conservation area for personal financial gain.

Additionally, the windows will overlook rooms in my parent's flat on the ground and basement level, which is not allowed /acceptable according to Camden Planning Guidelines.

The application should be refused.

Yours sincerely,